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Dear Parents and Carers 
 

RE: Distance Learning for children isolating 
 

Over the coming term, we are expecting that some children are likely to be isolating because they 
test positive for Covid-19. In order to support children to learn at distance, this is what you can 
expect. 
 
Each week, every year group will create a timetable for the learning that will be happening in 
school and how this can be accessed at home. This timetable will be published on the year group 
WordPress websites. As part of the timetable, links to Live lessons via Microsoft Teams will be 
included, and learning resources (e.g. PowerPoint slides, worksheets, website information) will 
also be provided. This means your child will be able to access distance learning as soon as they are 
at home. You will no longer need to wait for learning to be emailed as you will be able to access it 
directly. 
 
The expectation is that your children access distance learning only if they are well enough to do 
so. If your child is unwell, and therefore not able to complete the distance learning, please email 
the year group mailbox to let the teachers know. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Becca Hine 
Vice Principal 
 
 

 

 

 

 


